
 
 

 

July 18, 2016 

University of Maryland 

Department of Mechanical Engineering 

College Park, MD 20742 
SES2016@umd.edu  

 

INVITATION LETTER TO ATTEND 2016 SOCIETY OF ENGINEERING SCIENCE (SES) TECHNICAL MEETING 

 

Dear SES Attendee, 

On behalf of the 2016 Society of Engineering Science (SES) Technical Meeting Planning Committee and 

the University of Maryland, it is our pleasure to invite you to attend the 53rd Annual Technical Meeting 

of the Society of Engineering Science that will be hosted by the University of Maryland (UMD) October 

2 – October 5, 2016 at the College Park Marriott Hotel & Conference Center. 

The SES Technical Meeting is held annually to foster and promote the exchange of ideas and information 

among the various disciplines of engineering and the fields of physics, chemistry, mathematics, 

bioengineering, and related scientific and engineering fields.  This year there will be almost 800 oral and 

poster presentations, organized into approximately 50 Symposia in six major Tracks. 

We look forward to seeing you at the conference. 

Sincerely,  

 

SES 2016 Conference Co-Chairs 

 

Teng Li 

Associate Professor 

Department of Mechanical Engineering 

lit@umd.edu | 301-405-0364 

 

Abhijit Dasgupta 

Jeong H. Kim Professor 

Department of Mechanical Engineering 

dasgupta@umd.edu | 301-405-5251 
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